
Letter to send to businesses selling or using glue traps 

Please add in the relevant details before you send your letter. Let us know if you receive a positive 

response by e-mailing Action@peta.org.uk 

 

Dear [Sir/ Madam], 

I'm contacting you as I was shocked to learn that [company/organisation name] is [selling/using] glue 

traps. 

Glue traps are one of the cruellest methods of rodent control. Animals caught in these devices can suffer 

for days as they frantically try to escape, often tearing off their own skin in the process.  

These helpless animals can die of hunger, dehydration, or exposure after days of prolonged suffering. 

Others may suffocate when their noses and mouths become stuck in the glue, while some even chew 

through their own limbs in a desperate bid for freedom and end up dying of blood loss. 

To make matters worse, glue traps are indiscriminate killers and may also catch "non-target" animals, 

including birds, squirrels, frogs, and even cats.  

Countless companies and organisations have already sworn off these barbaric devices. Please join them 

by making the compassionate decision to stop [selling/using] glue traps now. 

Sincerely, 

[Your name and address] 
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